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The Eastville sulphide mineralization, which has 
a strike length of over 10 kms, is stratigraph
ically located along the Goldenville-Halifax tran
sition zone of the Cambra-Ordovician Meguma Group. 
It occurs on the north limb of a ENE-trending 
syncline and is cut by later northerly striking 
faults, (as interpreted from offsets 'along the 
transition zone). 

From a recent study of drill core, a definite 
correlation exists between the number of 
sphalerite-galena-calcite fractures and higher com
bined Pb-Zn grades (0.5-8%). These mineralized 
fracture systems include veins/veinlets, stock
works, and breccias that cross-cut bedding (090, 
45S), the axial cleavage (065,50-85SE), and earlier 
quartz veins (355, 80E). This suggests that the 
lower grade (<0.5%) disseminated sphalerite and 
galena, conformable with bedding, have been remobi
lized and concentrated along the later fracture 
systems. A preliminary study of 13 oriented miner
alized vein/veinlets indicate that there are two 
possible fracture directions, 065/85SE and 355/75E. 
These are similar to the axial cleavage and early 

quartz vein directions. It is unclear, due to the 
small data base, whether this indicates later move
ment along pre-existing anisotropic fractures or is 
coincidental. The orientation and size of the 
breccia zones are unknown, as is their mechanism of 
formation. The later northerly trending faults 
provide the most suitable mechanism for producing 
the fracture systems, but as yet their displacement 
and sense of shearing is unclear. The Liscomb 
Pluton emplacement and the recently interpreted 
deep- seated lineament could also provide an addi
tional mechanism. 

Due to the lack of alteration and the type of 
mineral assemblage present, it is speculated that 
the late fracturing systems are closely associated 
with a limited influx of low temperature fluids. 
This would link a structural deformation event to a 
specific chemical environment, an approach that 
could be used in the examination of other base 
metal anomalies and more importantly, gold mineral
ization along the Halifax- Goldenville transition 
zone. 
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